St Peter's NEWSLETTER

Dear families,

We have had a another busy week taking part in British Science Week and the Big Science Event. We have learned from so many interesting visitors.



enhance

learning.













Well done to our fabulous Cygnus class who performed their first class assembly and managed to pull out the enormous turnip (aka Mrs Morris!) by working together. Well done also to Y4 embraced their urban swag and busted some cool moves their dance festival.





EASTER EVENTS!

Easter is now just around the corner! Classes will visit Church on Monday 25th in the morning to take part in an Easter experience. Thank you to Jenny and Jayne, our Churchwardens for facilitating this. If you are available to volunteer to help, please contact us. Then on Monday afternoon we will take a whole school walk around the village and parade our Easter bonnets. Bonnets are to be made at home please and brought in on the day. Many families like to wave as we walk by and then enjoy an Easter treat back at school. On Thursday (28th) we will hold our Easter assembly

in Church at 8.45am and families are welcome to join us. Term finishes at 1.15pm on Thursday afternoon.

Club preference forms close today. Parents will be contacted individually if a club is over subscribed and places not secured. Otherwise options chosen are successful.

A big thankyou to Mrs Hayler, who as well as doing a huge amount to support pupils and families front of house in the office, also does a massive amount of work behind the scenes on health and safety, finance and premises and helped school to get 100% on their recent health and safety audit.

DATES COMING UP

(parents are welcome at events in italic bold)

Tue 19th Pegasus swimming

Wed 20th Science demonstrations

Thu 21st Oxford Literary Festival

author event—selected

Fri 22nd U11 Swimming Gala

Tucana Class Assembly

8.45am

Mon 25th am Easter experience at St

Peter's church

Easter bonnet parade 1.45pm

Tue 25th Pegasus swimming

Wed 26th French breakfast KS2

hurs 28th Church service 8.45am

MENU CHANGE!

Veg option on Week 1 is now Vegetarian Sausage Roll instead of Neapolitan Pasta.

The new menu is uploaded onto website.



KS2 FRENCH BREAKFAST



As part of thanking and saying goodbye to Mrs Honour, we will be holding this for our KS2 pupils. A selection of juice, bread, jam and pastries will be served if pupils can ask politely for them in French! Language menus will be on the table. Please contact us if you do not wish your child to take part.

Enjoy your weekend,

WHAT HAS MY CHILD BEEN LEARNING THIS WEEK

Cygnus to play collaboratively in the outside 'mud kitchen'. Using phonics knowledge to read and write longer sentences which include tricky words.

how to measure liquid in millilitres and litres. We have also been learning about what happened on each Tucana day of Holy Week and why Christians celebrate Easter.

Phoenix celebrating British Science Week with a visit from Oxford University Earth Science department, carrying out an investigation into frictional forces and finding out how igneous rocks are formed.

Pegasus planning and carrying out our own science investigations for the Big Science Event. We have also enjoyed welcoming visitors to give us an insight into various different real-life roles of scientists, as part of British Science Week. We learnt about DNA profiling, static electricity and climate change!

March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

There are lots of ways to get into cycling this summer, for children, adults and families. Bikeability, Social Rides and Rusty Riders are all free to access and great fun!







Where Pridays formightly at 10km (theric website for details Wheren Windruch Bive Project, 1523 Corn Street, Wilstey, CR28 68Y Cast: Sides are free but please reserve your piece www.booksden.com/wisdruchtikeproject/bagenden If your child has just done Bikeability, help them to build on their newfound confidence, with some regular rides.

Do you want to improve your skills so you can ride with your children? Join Rusty Riders — our supported social rides on Friday mornings.

Is your child is struggling to learn to ride? Bring them along to Wheels for All, or book a <u>private</u> lesson

Keep an eye on our website, social media or join our mailing list for updates on summer activities.

We hope to see you soon! Windrush Bike Project Bikeability Team

www.windrushbikeproject.uk admin@windrushbikeproject.uk







Carterton Games Club with Mystic Games

Friday

15 March

2024

Mystic Games will be returning on alternate Fridays for games afternoons using Pokemon and trading cards. No need to book, just come along